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Florida Voice  

 

For The Unborn  

 
2025 GRASSROOTS ACTION ALERT #4 

 

Issued Wednesday, April 16, 2025 

 

EMERGENCY: Tell the Senate President to pass the “Petition Reform Bill” ASAP! 

 

On April 15th, the Senate leadership outrageously pulled SB 7016 / HB 1205 from the 

next day’s Special Order Calendar, delaying final passage of this critical legislation, which 

is needed to reform the initiative petition process for proposed state constitutional 

amendments.      

 

With the Legislative Session scheduled to end on May 2nd, the time for ACTION on the 

Senate floor is NOW!  Accordingly, to get this legislation back on track, please contact 

Senate President Ben Albritton; his Chief of Staff, Andrew Mackintosh; and his Deputy 

Chief of Staff for Communications, Katie Betta!   
 

All details, with an easy cut-&-paste option, can be found here: 

 

https://mailchi.mp/306bbe53053f/outrage-alert-petition-reform-bill-in-grave-

danger  

 
Phone Number: 

 

Senate President Senator Ben Albritton’s Office: 850-487-5229 

 

E-mail Addresses: 

 

Albritton.Ben@flsenate.gov; Mackintosh.Andrew@flsenate.gov; 

Betta.Katherine@flsenate.gov 
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